



HOMOSEXUAL URBAN LEGEND SERIES

Exposed: Homosexual Child Molesters

Homosexuals claim that "heterosexuals" molest most children but statistics show that homosexuals molest at far higher rates than do heterosexuals.

- **Rev. Paul Shanley**, a retired Catholic priest was arrested on May 4, 2002 in San Diego on three counts of child rape. Shanley had a history of molesting boys that went back to 1967. He was at the founding meeting of the North American Man-Boy Love Association (NAMBLA) and while in San Diego operated a bed & breakfast for homosexuals in Palm Springs. Shanley has openly called for "man-boy" love.
- **David Carlton Nurmi**, was arrested in Florida on April 26, 2002, for possession of child pornography and for molesting a 15-year-old boy.
- **Geoffrey Cornish**, a well-respected Solana Beach, California therapist was sentenced to 23 years in prison in September, 2001 for sexually molesting boys who came to him for therapy. Cornish, who is HIV-positive, was also a coach for the Torrey Pines High School surf team. Cornish told police he had been molested himself by a Boy Scout leader for three years when he was living in England.
- **James Edward Sanders**, a homosexual child molester, was arrested in New Mexico in December, 2001 for sexually abusing a 7-year-old boy. Police also discovered child pornography in Sanders' home.
- **Christopher Reardon**, a homosexual, former youth minister, and Boy Scout leader was sentenced to 40-50 years in prison in the Summer of 2001 for raping, molesting, and disseminating pornography to 29 boys under his care.

These are only a few of the homosexual child molestation cases to hit the news during 2001-02. Virtually every week, newspapers detail more cases involving homosexuals who have sexually assaulted children under their care.

New York Post Exposes High Rate Of Teacher/Student Molestations

In a story not widely publicized in the mainstream press, the **New York Post** published a story in its July 30, 2001 edition about the secret epidemic of homosexual child abuse cases that go unreported in New York City's public schools.

The report, "**Secret Shame Of Our Schools: Sexual Abuse Of Students Runs Rampant**," by Douglas Montero, is the result of an analysis of 117 cases of sexual abuse between January 1999 and June 2001. Sixty percent of those accused of sexual abuse were transferred to desk jobs inside the school district. Forty percent of those transferred suspects were repeat sex offenders.

The report noted that out of the 117 cases, 212 children were victims. In 45% of the cases, the sex offender attacked more than one student. In nearly 16% of the cases, school officials delayed or tried to cover up the sexual molestations. The average victim is a 15-year-old girl and 75% of the victims were girls. According to the report, "**Nearly 20 percent of the offenders are homosexuals and in most of these cases, the attack led to a sexual relationship with the stu-**

dent.” The report also discovered that the Board of Education investigated another 347 substantiated sex abuse cases between January 2000 and July 20, 2001. Adding the 117 cases with the 327, it appears that **at least one child is sexually abused each day by a school employee—and 20% of these molestations against children are done by homosexuals!**

Homosexuals Molest Children At A Far Higher Rate Than Heterosexuals

Homosexuals account for only 1-2% of our population based on current surveys. The National Opinion Research Center in 1992 found that 2.8% of men and 1.4% of women identified themselves as “homosexual” or “bisexual.” A 1995 survey of 18-49-year-old men published by the *Journal of Sex Research* indicated that 2.6% of them had engaged in homosexual sex within the prior 12 months; 4% had had homosexual sex within the past five years. In other words, at least 98-99% of our population is heterosexual in orientation.

Homosexual activists routinely claim that most child molesters are “heterosexual” males, thus shifting the focus away from their own very high rates of molestation. Since 98-99% of the population is heterosexual, it is technically correct to say that most molestations are done by heterosexuals. However, statistics indicate that homosexuals pose a far more serious threat to children than do heterosexuals.

For example: In 1987, Dr. Stephen Rubin of Whitman College conducted a ten-state study of sex abuse cases involving school teachers. He studied 199 cases. Of those, 122 male teachers had molested girls, while 14 female teachers had molested boys. He also discovered that 59 homosexual male teachers had molested boys and four female homosexual teachers had molested girls. In other words, **32 percent of those child molestation cases involved homosexuals. Nearly a third of these cases come from only 1-2% of the population.**

Dr. Judith Reisman, in her book, *Kinsey, Crimes & Consequences*, describes the research done by Dr. Gene Abel. This researcher compared the molestation rates of self-confessed homosexual and heterosexual child molesters. In a sample of 153 homosexual molesters, they confessed to a total of 22,981 molestations. This is equivalent to 150 children per molester. Self-admitted heterosexual molesters admitted to 4,435 molestations. This comes to 19.8 victims per molester. Dr. Abel concluded that homosexuals “sexually molest young boys at an incidence that is occurring from five times greater than the molestation of girls.”

This high rate of molestations by homosexuals is consistent with other studies conducted during the past several decades. Here are just a few studies that show homosexuals molesting children at epidemic rates:

The *Los Angeles Times* conducted a survey in 1985 of 2,628 adults across the U.S. Of those, 27% of the women and 16% of the men had been sexually molested. Seven percent of the girls and 93% of the men had been molested by adults of the same sex. **This means that 40% of child molestations were by homosexuals.** (*Los Angeles Times*, August 25-6, 1985)

In 1984, a Vermont survey of 161 adolescents who were sex offenders found that 35 of them were homosexuals (22%). (Wasserman, J., “Adolescent Sex Offenders—Vermont, 1984” *Journal American Medical Association*, 1986; 255:181-2)

In 1991, of the 100 child molesters at the Massachusetts Treatment Center for Sexually Dangerous Persons, a third were heterosexual, a third were bisexual, and a third were homosexual. (Dr. Raymond Knight, “Differential Prevalence of Personality Disorders in Rapists and Child Molesters,” Eastern Psychological Association Conference, New York, April 12, 1991)

Drs. Freund and Heasman of the Clark Institute of Psychiatry in Toronto reviewed two studies on child molesters and calculated that 34% and 32% of the sex offenders were homosexual. In cases these doctors had handled, 36% of the molesters were homosexuals. (Freund, K.

"Pedophilia and Heterosexuality vs. Homosexuality," *Journal of Sex & Marital Therapy*, 1984; 10:193-200)

From these studies and many more, it is evident that homosexuals molest children at a far greater rate than do their heterosexual counterparts. ***While they comprise only 1-2% of the population, they are responsible for upwards of a third or more of all sexual molestations of children.***

Exposing The Homosexual/Pedophile Link

Homosexuals seldom openly admit that they want to sexually assault children, but their literature and their actions tell another story. In the January 1-8, 2001 issue of *The Weekly Standard*, author Mary Eberstadt exposed the clear link between homosexual activism and the growing North-American Man-Boy Love Association (NAMBLA) movement. Writing in "Pedophilia Chic' Reconsidered: The taboo against sex with children continues to erode," Eberstadt notes:

The reason why the public is being urged to reconsider boy pedophilia is that this 'question,' settled though it may be in the opinions and laws of the rest of the country, is demonstrably not yet settled within certain parts of the gay rights movement. The more that movement has entered the mainstream, the more this 'question' has bubbled forth from that previously distant realm in the public square.

Eberstadt notes that the book, *Male Inter-Generational Intimacy: Historical, Socio-Psychological, and Legal Perspectives* edited by pedophile Edward Brongersma is currently available in the "gay/lesbian" sections of bookstores like Borders. This book, which openly promotes pedophilia, was first published in the *Journal of Homosexuality* in 1990. The *Journal* is edited by John DeCecco, a psychologist at San Francisco State University. DeCecco is a board member of the Dutch pedophile journal, *Paidika*.

The homosexual magazine *Guide* published a pro-pedophile editorial in its July, 1995 issue. In referring to pedophiles as "prophets" of sexual freedom, the *Guide* editorialist wrote: "*We must listen to our prophets. Instead of fearing being labeled pedophiles, we must proudly proclaim that sex is good, including children's sexuality. . . . Surrounded by pious moralists with deadening anti-sexual rules, we must be shameless rule-breakers, demonstrating our allegiance to a higher concept of love. We must do it for the children's sake.*"

Parents are correct to be concerned about homosexuals sexually assaulting their children. The Boy Scouts of America, for example, is right to prohibit homosexuals from membership or leadership positions. It is evident from the statistical evidence and news reports of child molestation cases, that homosexuals pose a clear and present danger to children. **Our laws and social policies should protect children, not cater to the whims and sexual desires of sexual predators. We must oppose homosexual activism "for the children's sake."**

Traditional Values Coalition has published a number of other fact-based reports on the dangers of homosexuals and homosexual behavior to children and to our society. The following Special Reports are available for downloading from our web site: ***Homosexuals Recruit Public School Children; Homosexual Behavior Fuels AIDS and STD Epidemic; A Gender Identity Goes Mainstream; Homosexual Propaganda Campaign Based on Hitler's "Big Lie" Technique; Homosexual Sex = Death from HIV Infection; Traditional Values Coalition Exposes Homosexual Agenda, and much more.*** Access our web site at: <http://www.traditionalvalues.org>